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JOINT COMMITTEE OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT 

Aviation security inquiry 
 

Committee to hold public hearings on 
aviation security in Sydney and Melbourne 

 
The Federal Parliament’s Public Accounts and Audit Committee will continue to take 
evidence on its inquiry into aviation security with public hearings in Sydney on 
23 November and Melbourne on 24 November. Among witnesses appearing will be the 
operators of Sydney and Melbourne International Airports, Qantas and Australian Air 
Express. 
 
The Committee’s Sydney hearing will be held at the Conference Room, Commonwealth 
Offices, Level 8, Charterbridge House, 70 Philip St, Sydney. 

 
9.00 am Sydney Airport Corporation Limited 
10.30 am  Qantas 
1.30 pm  United Parcel Service, DHL Express, Fedex, TNT, Toll  
2.15 pm  Regional Express Airways  
3.00 pm Australian Licenced Aircraft Engineers Association 
3.45 pm Blue Collar Recruitment  
4.30 pm Adjourn 

 
The Committee’s Melbourne hearing will be held at the Parliamentary Committee 
Rooms, Level 8, 35 Spring St, Melbourne. 
 

9.30 am Australia Pacific Airports 
11.00 am  Linfox Airports 
1.00 pm Albury City Council  
2.00 pm  Australian Air Express 
2.45 pm  Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association of Australia 
3.30 pm Australian Airports Association  

 
 
For more information, contact the secretariat on telephone (02) 6277 4615 or visit 
the Committee’s website at www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/jpaa/index.htm
 
Telephone: 02 6277 4615 PARLIAMENT HOUSE 
Facsimile: 02 6277 2220 CANBERRA   ACT   2600 
E-mail: jcpa@aph.gov.au 
Website: www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/jpaa 
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